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Boozhoo and welcome to the Miisaninawiind weekly newsletter!

The Miisaniinawind brings you important news, announcements and updates, designed
specifically for the Red Cliff community. But that's not all. The weekly eNewsletter will also

provide news about neighboring tribes, communities and broader issues across Indian
Country that matter to you.

If you have photos, news or information you'd like to share, please email submissions to
communications@redcliff-nsn.gov.

Check out our website HERE and our Facebook page HERE.

Want to receive the newsletter each week? Sign up HERE.

Click HERE to view this email as a webpage instead.

Red Cliff News & Updates

COVID-19 Community Updates

An up-to-date list of COVID-19 related notices and educational resources
can be found on the Red Cliff website.

Tribal Departments and Programs are still offering virtual and social-
distance events! Check out the Events Calendar on the Red Cliff website.

New Picnic Arbor at Raspberry
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A new sheltered picnic arbor is being installed at Raspberry Campgrounds.
This is being built along with the new floating walkway.

Get outside and enjoy!

Reminder that Raspberry Campgrounds are
open to Red Cliff Tribal Members only.

Miigwech!

Red Cliff Takes More Steps Towards
Increasing Affordable Housing Options

Red Cliff Receives USDA Grant Award
The Red Cliff Band has been awarded a $50K U.S. Department of Agriculture Rural

Wisconsin Home Repair Grant that will assist four low and very-low income

households within the reservation boundaries renovate their homes.

The USDA grant will be leveraged with $30K of funds through the Native American

Home Rehabilitation Program Grant and another $53K through the Red Cliff

Chippewa Housing Authority Indian Housing Block Grant.

"Our private home rehabilitation program is an extension of our growing Native American

Homeownership initiative," said Cheryl Cloud, Red Cliff Chippewa Housing Authority Executive

Director. "Maintenance and upkeep of a home can be costly. Accessing grant funds to help

improve housing quality standards for Red Cliff Tribal homeowners expresses our support and

commitment to a well-rounded program. We don’t just want to help you buy a home, we want

to help you keep it livable and comfortable."

Click HERE for the entire USDA Rural Development news release.

Red Cliff Selected to Participate in WHEDA's Rural
Affordable Housing Initiative Program

https://www.rd.usda.gov/newsroom/news-release/trump-administration-invests-213000-rural-wisconsin-home-repair-grant-program


WHEDA's rural affordable workforce housing initiative represents an effort to

address housing shortage challenges in rural Wisconsin. The initiative includes a

housing pilot program that will establish an adaptive framework to identify needs,

evaluate choices and implement solutions.

Red Cliff, along with other Chequamegon Bay municipalities, represents one of

three communities selected to participate in the rural affordable workforce housing

pilot. The pilot involves three phases: research and community engagement, idea

generation, and implementation. The process will be staggered among the

communities, with completion including implementation and measurement for all

communities by the fall of 2022.

"This pilot program will allow Red Cliff to be a part of designing an alternative affordable

housing option which addresses specific challenges faced by seasonal employees in maintaining

year-long housing stability in traditional housing models," said Cloud. "The outcome is to come

away with a design that can be implemented both regionally, and individually in each

community. Having additional affordable housing options provides us with more tools and

solutions."

Click HERE to learn more about WHEDA's rural affordable workforce housing

initiative.

Red Cliff Stands Against Domestic Violence

The Red Cliff Tribal Council and Tribal Departments stand against domestic
violence and have hosted a number of events throughout October in
support of victims of domestic violence.

Did you participate in #PurpleThursday, the Walk to End Domestic
Violence, or the Walk a Block in Her Shoes Contest? Send us your photos to
be featured in our next newsletter!
Send photos to communications@redcliff-nsn.gov.

https://www.wheda.com/about-wheda/rural-workforce-housing
mailto:communications@redcliff-nsn.gov


Miigwech for joining us in taking a stand against domestic violence!

The Red Cliff Tribal Council wears Stop Domestic Violence t-shirts on #PurpleThursday to
spread awareness and support for victims of domestic violence.
(Left to Right: Nick DePerry, Marvin Defoe, Nathan Gordon, Rick Peterson, Dennis Soulier,
Laura Gordon, Steven Boyd, Chris Boyd. Not Pictured: Bryan Bainbridge).



















Health & Wellness



Behavioral Health October Newsletter

The Behavioral Health Department has released its October Newsletter.

Click HERE to access!

https://files.constantcontact.com/882d7eec701/538ec112-762c-40ca-94cf-e2f4e338dfcf.pdf








New RC Tree Youth Services Coordinator

Makayla McGuire, RC Tree Youth Services Coordinator
 
Makayla has her bachelor’s degrees in psychology and Biology from the
college of St. Scholastica. She has personal experience with children who
have been through traumatic situations and has interned at the
Benedictine Preschool in Duluth, MN.

Makayla will be working in the RC TREE program to help coordinate an
integrative system of care for youth and transitional aged youth. She hopes to help encourage
individuals to set goals and work hard to achieve them.



​Makayla has one beautiful daughter and three dogs. In her spare time, she loves to hike and
enjoys reading.

For other Health Center information or general questions call: 715-779-3707 or
Email  RCHealthCenter@redcliffhealth.org

Click HERE to visit the Red Cliff Community Health Center website.

Click HERE for COVID-19 Updates and Resources.

Family & Human Services

National Network To End Domestic Violence

Click HERE to visit the NNEDV webpage and learn how
you can support the cause and commit to action!

mailto:RCHealthCenter@redcliffhealth.org
http://redcliffhealth.org/
https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/community/covid-19.php
https://30.nnedv.org/dvam/#content


Updated Income Guidelines for Food Distribution

New Net Monthly Income Guidelines for the Red Cliff Food Distribution are now
available.

Click HERE to visit the Red Cliff Food Distribution page and to view the FDPIR Net
Monthly Income Standards.

Please contact Food Distribution at 715-779-3740 with any questions.

Click HERE to register for the Halloween Decoration Drive By Event!

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/family_services___human_services/food_distribution/service_area.php
https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/family_services___human_services/family_violence_prevention_program.php






New Child Care Center Is
Hiring Child Care Staff!

The investment that has been put into this new daycare facility will impact economic
development and improve the quality of life throughout our county. We are proud to say that
our 4,000 square foot new construction child care center will boast 40 new child care spaces and
will be located on a 1.3-acre site, located on the corner of Blueberry and Water Tower Roads.

Over the past few weeks, our much needed and long awaited facility has started to come to life.

Many of you may have noticed the crew of construction workers working hard to get the ground
prepared for the arrival of the building; Set up of the building is underway.

While we wait for the completion of the building, the center is still looking to grow its childcare
family. If you are a person or know a person that has a passion for working with children and
would love to be part of our team, please visit www.redcliff-nsn.gov for a job description and
application.

http://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/?fbclid=IwAR3bxut_hjL3pvsUu_5h28nplmvfttrOb9qb03ezm3SfSrxENQUlRvRz6kE




New ICW Family Navigator

Boozhoo, my name is Rachel Topping. I am a Red Cliff Tribal member and
live here in the community. I have recently accepted the position as the
Family Navigator within the Red Cliff Indian Child Welfare Department.

I have worked with children and families throughout the community for
the past 5 years in various roles such as Home Visiting, Doula and most
recently, Family Support Specialist. I am excited to again be working for
our people.



​In my free time I love to be outdoors and to walk through the woods and am now learning to
hunt and fish. I also have a passion for cooking and love to read.  

Education

Click HERE to access the ECC October newsletter.

https://cms9files.revize.com/redcliffband/Document Center/Newsletter/Education Division/2020/Red Cliff Early Childhood Center October 2020 Newsletter.pdf


Bayfield School District Weekly Updates

The Bayfield School District will be releasing
weekly updates for parents and students.

You can view the school's weekly updates on their website:
https://www.bayfield.k12.wi.us/

You can also find the weekly updates on the
Bayfield School District Facebook page.

https://www.bayfield.k12.wi.us/


Upcoming Scholarship Opportunities

The $2,000 Nitro Scholarship Sweepstakes
Requirements:

a parent who currently has a child enrolled in an accredited college or
university located within the United States;
a student who is currently enrolled in an accredited college or university
located within the United States;
a parent who currently has a child enrolled as a high school senior located
within the United States;
a student who is currently enrolled as a high school senior located with the
United States;
a student or a parent whose child has graduated from an accredited
undergraduate school and who is currently paying back a student or parent
loan for his/her/child’s educational expenses for such School

Deadline: October 31,2020
URL: https://www.nitrocollege.com/nitro-scholarship-application

Water Safety Scholarship
Must presently pursing studies at an accredited community college, junior
college, undergraduate, graduate school in the US.
All applicants must poof of good standings from their current educational
institution.
Cumulative grade point average of 3.0 on a 4.0 scale.

Deadline: October 31, 2020
URL: https://www.unigo.com/scholarships/undergraduate-students/scholarships-

for-college-students/water-safety-scholarship

Boys and Girls Club of Gitchigami

Virtual Lessons

Boys and Girls Club staff have created Virtual Daily Lessons for youth to
follow while the Club is closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Lessons incorporate fitness and fun, fine arts, virtual field trips, mental
workouts, and lessons on character, leadership, and service!

https://www.nitrocollege.com/nitro-scholarship-application
https://www.unigo.com/scholarships/undergraduate-students/scholarships-for-college-students/water-safety-scholarship


Click HERE to access!

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/family_services___human_services/boys___girls_club/virtual_daily_lessons.php#


Treaty Natural Resources



The Treaty Natural Resources Division has released the third official draft of Wenji
Bimaadiziyaang, the Treaty Natural Resources Division's 2020 – 2030 Comprehensive Plan. Click
HERE to learn more and to watch a series of videos explaining the draft plan.

The current community comment period for this draft Plan is open until October 31. Community
members are welcome to submit comments on paper by dropping them off at the tribal
administration building, through the posted survey monkey link
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VSQFZCT), through email to TNR@redcliff-nsn.gov, or by
calling 715-779-3750 and leaving a message.

Community engagement has been essential to the development of this draft Plan:
-Community survey from July-September 2019
-Presentation at Open House in August 2019
-Youth and Elder listening sessions in October 2019
-Draft 1 to tribal departments and agency partners in January 2020
-Draft 2 released to the community in March 2020 with an open ended comment period
-Intended to have a community feast on April 1st, where we would have shared a presentation
and had a time for discussion. Unfortunately, we had to postpone that event indefinitely due to
COVID-19.
-We are now releasing Draft 3 along with short video presentations to the community with the
hope that community members will review and provide feedback to help us finalize the plan.
-The current community comment period for this draft Plan is open until Oct 31. Community
members are welcome to submit comments on paper by dropping them off at the tribal
administration building, through the posted survey monkey link
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VSQFZCT), through email to TNR@redcliff-nsn.gov, or by
calling 715-779-3750 and leaving a message.

Looking ahead, we hope to provide a final draft of this Plan for Tribal Council’s review and
adoption in late November-December.

Red Cliff TNR would like to thank the community for taking the time to provide valuable
feedback! Your continued feedback on this draft will enable TNR Staff to finalize the Wenji
Bimaadiziyaang 2020-2030 Comprehensive Plan.

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/community/TNRCompPlan.php
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VSQFZCT
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VSQFZCT






Click HERE to view the Red Cliff Transfer Station Brochure.

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/treaty_natural_resources/transfer_station/index.php




Housing Authority

Snowplowing Notice and Agreement

Click HERE to access details and the Snowplowing Agreement & Waiver Form on the
Housing Authority webpage.

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/housing/index.php


Temporary Operations Plan

The Red Cliff Chippewa Housing Authority has adopted a Temporary Emergency
Operations Plan. Housing tenants are urged to click HERE to view details.

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/housing/index.php




RCCHA Job Openings

Red Cliff Chippewa Housing Authority is hiring!
​Click HERE to view and apply for Housing Authority employment.

Legendary Waters Resort & Casino

https://www.redcliff-nsn.gov/divisions___services/housing/index.php




News Across Indian Country









Community Events

Interested in upcoming events?

View our Events Calendar .

Red Cliff Tribal Administration Office 
88455 Pike Road 

Bayfield, Wi. 54814 
715-779-3700

redcliff-nsn.gov

Contact Us
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